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MANUFACTURING GRADE LABEL

BASUDIN(R) 50%

FOR USE IN MANUFACTURING ONLY

REGISTRATION NUMBER:  20984
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

Net Contents:  220 kg

GUARANTEE:
diazinon...........................50%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER          POISON

 CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD. 
Crop Protection Division 

6860 Century Avenue 
Mississauga, Ontario

  L5N 2W5

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

To be used only in the manufacture of products registered under
the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT.  Read Technical Bulletin for
formulation details.

PRECAUTIONS:

Strictly observe all precautions for handling and using
pesticides.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes and clothing.  Do not
contaminate food, feed or water supplies.  This product is
harmful to birds, fish and wildlife.  Care must be taken to
exclude moisture.  When drums are opened for inspection or use,
they must be tightly resealed.

FIRST AID:



In case of poisoning, call a doctor immediately.

If on skin, remove contaminated clothing immediately.  Wash skin
thoroughly with soap and water.

If in eyes, immediately splash eyes repeatedly with plenty of
clean water or eye wash solution.  Obtain medical attention
immediately.

If swallowed, give large quantities of water and induce vomiting. 
Never give anything by mouth to an unconscious or convulsive
person.  Artificial respiration may be required.  Obtain medical
attention immediately.

If inhaled, move to fresh air, change clothing wash thoroughly. 
Obtain medical attention immediately.  Artificial respiration may
be required.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Diazinon is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  If cholinergic symptoms
occur, give atropine as an antidote.  Obtain medical attention
immediately.

DISPOSAL AND DECONTAMINATION:

Do not re-use container for any use other than refilling with
this product. To dispose of containers, crush, break or puncture
empty containers and bury, or deliver them to sanitary land fill
dumps in accordance with municipal requirements.  If the
container is to be refilled, do not rinse with any material or
introduce any pesticide other than Basudin 50%.  Before
refilling, inspect thoroughly for damage such as cracks,
punctures, bulges, dents, abrasions, and damaged or worm threads
on closure devices.  Check for leaks after filling and before
transportation.  Do not refill or transport damaged or leaking
containers.  For information on disposal of unused, unwanted
product and the cleanup of spills, contact the Provincial
Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

STORAGE:

Store in original container in a well ventilated, cool, dry, and
secure area.  Ship and store away from food, feed or seed.  Keep
containers tightly closed.

NOTICE TO USER:

The control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the PEST



CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

IN CASE OF EMERGENCY INVOLVING A MAJOR SPILL, FIRE OR POISONING
CALL 1-800-267-6351

(R) Basudin is a registered trademark of CIBA-GEIGY CANADA LTD.

**********************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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